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13th June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Firstly, I wanted to thank you for the way you have supported both your child and us throughout the 

exam period so far. Their attitude in the exams and around school has been great and it is really 

clear to see their hard work paying off.  

 

With the remaining exams reducing, we have made the decision to allow pupils to study from home 

following an exam, meaning there is no longer a need for pupils to remain on site to revise starting 

from tomorrow (Wednesday 14th June).  If you wish for your child to remain in school, we will have 

an area they can use for independent study.  There is still an expectation for pupils to be in uniform 

when working on site.  

 

This means that we will have the following days remaining for exams: 

 

• Wednesday 14th June 

o Maths exam 8:40am - 10:20am  

o Polish exam 1:20pm - 3pm 

• Thursday 15th June 

o History exam 8:40am - 10:40am  

• Friday 16th June 

o Physics exam 8:40am -11am  

o Geography exam 1:15pm - 3pm - (please note that on Friday, pupils sitting the 

geography exam will have a pre-exam session with their geography teachers from 

11am so will need to remain in school) 

• Monday 19th June 

o Russian 8:40am - 10:40am 

o Statistics (Maths) 1pm – 2:30 pm - there will also be a celebration for pupils after this 

exam until 3:30pm 

• Wednesday 21st June  

o Catering / Polish / Portuguese – all 8:40am - 10:40 am 

Thank you again for your continued support for both your child and us over this exam period.  

  

 Yours sincerely 

 
Stuart Last 

Senior Assistant Principal - Outcomes 
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